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Rosenberg Corey

From: Ron Allen <ronald.allen@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:36 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I’m a landlord in Marion County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.” 
As a owner it is very unfair to me for a bill like this to be even considered. 
Please vote “NO” 
 
Sincerely: 
 
Ronald R Allen 
32504 SW Riviera Ln 
Wilsonville, OR 97070 


